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Dollar-Limit Increase to the Term Contract for General Motors Original Equipment Manufacturer
(OEM) Auto and Light-Duty Truck Parts for the Fleet Services Department (Citywide)

This contract provides General Motors OEM parts to support the City’s fleet of sedans, light-duty
trucks, and vans.  This increase is needed because of additional repair costs resulting from the City’s
new model of maintaining an older fleet.

The Fleet Services Department and Purchasing recommend increasing the dollar-limit with Earnhardt
Buick GMC Inc., dba Earnhardt Buick GMC (Primary) (a Mesa business); and Courtesy Chevrolet
ISUZU Medium Truck (Secondary); by $329,000, from $150,000 to $479,000 annually.
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